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Hi Parents! 
 
We wanted to make certain you are aware of the scheduled PTA General Meetings for the school 

year 2015 – 2016.    The purpose of the General Meetings is to review the budget and all planned 
activities for the upcoming year.    We hope that you are able to join us on the dates listed below at the 
Library of Brass Castle at 7pm.  If you have any questions regarding the PTA, please contact Michele 
Wooley at mwooley96@gmail.com. 

 
 
September 15th 
October 13th 
November 10th 
March 8th 
June 7th 
 
 
If you have not yet had an opportunity to complete and return the Back To School Paper Forms 

(green paper), please do as soon as possible.   
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Stacy, Tracy, Michele & Jennifer 
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